
Archbishop’s Welcome

Welcome. Thank you for visiting our LifeLink website.

The LifeLink organisation was established in 1994 to unite and provide a recognisable identity for all 
the individual welfare and social service agencies supported by the Church here in the Archdiocese 
of Perth.

Some of these agencies will be well known to you and have faithfully served the community for more 
than 30 years, whilst others have been established more recently to respond to emerging needs within 
the community.

Each year, many thousands of Western Australian families and individuals, people struggling right here 
at home in WA, will reach out to a LifeLink agency for help. They extend their hands to us, the homeless, 
the unemployed, families experiencing desperate financial hardship, women and children escaping 
domestic violence, people with disability battling addiction, or dealing with mental health issues.

LifeLink responds on behalf of us all with love, compassion, understanding, and practical assistance. It is 
through this practical demonstration of faith in action that we see and experience the face of Jesus.

When you support the work of a LifeLink agency, you are provided an 
opportunity to truly walk in the footsteps of the Good Shepherd.

I would like to acknowledge that much of the work of LifeLink supported 
agencies is funded through Australian and state government funding grants 
and service contracts. We are indeed grateful for this tremendous assistance.

Governments have long recognised community services established and managed by the Church, 
operate at the highest level of performance and professionalism, and are conducted in a moral, 
responsible, and ethical manner. However, there remains an annual cash shortfall of more than 
$1.2 million each year.

It is the Western Australian people, businesses and organisations, responding compassionately and 
generously to my annual appeals or donating here online, which helps LifeLink raise these necessary 
funds and continue a tradition of care to the community.

I wish to express my sincere and heartfelt appreciation to you all. Your gifts 
do indeed help to make a very real difference in people’s lives.

Thank you and God bless.

Most Rev Timothy Costelloe SDB 
Archbishop of Perth


